
Dear Friends and Family of our George Greenaway Community! 
 
The STAFF at George Greenaway are going to host a “Mobile” Greenaway Easter Parade! 
  
Here is how it works:  Grab your lawn chairs and signs and take a seat in your front yard OR hop in 
your car, buckle up your seatbelt, put the windows down and PARK your car somewhere along the 
parade route! You can decorate your vehicle with signs to staff or other kids, whatever you can dream 
up!  Then tune your radio to Z95.3 and turn up the volume. That way we all are listening to the same 
song! 
  
If you cannot join in your vehicle or stand in your driveway, that is ok too! Simply find a spot along the 
sidewalk of the route map (see the map attached) and make sure your family is at least 6 feet apart 
from others. Make a sign and dance as our GEORGE GREENAWAY staff cars drive by! 
   
When: Wednesday, April 8th at 2:30pm (if you are joining in your vehicle along the parade route, you 
may want to find your spot by 2:20pm to minimize congestion. Please find a parking spot and STAY in 
your vehicle. The route will take us at least 40 minutes as it is 9 km.  
  
Who: EVERYBODY! Entire GGE families can join in their cars or safely on the route's sidewalks. Staff 
will be in their vehicles to wave and dance along. Mr. Wood will be leading the parade on his bike, 
so keep your eyes open for him! 
  
Where: The route is attached for the Easter Parade. It will begin at George Greenaway Elementary.  
 
We hope you are able to join in some way! 
 
Take care and stay safe, 
 
 
George Greenaway Staff 
 
 
 
 
 
 


